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CORRECTIONS IN ADMIT CARDS FOR OBE EXAMINATION 

 

Dear Students, 

Please be informed that request for any change in the admit card pertaining 

to addition/change of subject, correction in the name or date of birth etc. shall 

only be entertained by the college through an email addressed to 

rlac.du.obe@gmail.com. Such email should be sent latest by July 2, 2020 and 

no request whatsoever shall be entertained thereafter. 

The college shall not be responsible for any error or misprint in the admit 

cards if no change has been requested by the student on or before July 2, 2020. 

 

 

Sd/- 
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